
Committee Name  Accessibility Committee 

 

Date    July 1, 2024 

 

Chairperson(s):  Malika Carter-Hoyt, Tim Miller, Towana Moore  

 

Committee members:  

Bronaugh Dani 

Browne Holmes 

Bryan Robin 

Bryson BJ 

Campfield Jennifer 

Ciccone Sarah 

Critz Nina 

Ghiaciuc Susan 

Hartman Bill 

Hostetler Lori 

Kite Tracey 

Lear Laura 

Matos Tony 

McClain Jason 

Moon Kristi 

Russell Yun Amy 

Schoolcraft Valerie 

Sander Meg 

Shears Gary 



Short Craig 

Monrose-
Richardson Takiyah 

 

 

Meeting date(s):  Chairs – September 21, 2023; October 5, 2023; November 7, 2023; 
January 25, 2024; April 4, 2024 

Full Committee - October 25, 2023; November 29, 2023; February 
8, 2024; April 9, 2024 

Working Groups - The three working groups each had at least 3 
meetings that were scheduled individually by the co-chairs running 
their respective working group.  

 

Outgoing members: Mike Davis, Mark Rooker 

(Chairperson recommends that all other committee members 
continue their service). 

 

Recommendations: Continue to meet quarterly and continue to have representation of 
the following areas on the committee: student, Academic Affairs 
and the Registrar Office. Barrier reporting and response has 
completed their work and the new working group will be Online 
Learning as an Accommodation led by Dr. Tim Miller 

 

Summary for 2023-2024: Created three working groups: Standards; Facilities and 
Classrooms; Barrier Reporting and Response. Standards is creating 
a template that will consistently communicate information 
regarding accessibility standards. Facilities and Classrooms are 
making updates to JMU’s accessibility map and are identifying and 
sectioning classrooms on campus for students that need 
accommodations. The Barrier Reporting Response analyzed the 
efficiency and effectiveness of our current JMU “Report A 
Barrier” form and are in the process of improving the form to 
encompass a wider range of barriers to include physical, digital, 
and programmatic. In addition, the group received a significant 



number of recommendations from the SGA at the end of the 
semester regarding the JMU accessibility map.  Much of the 
summer will be dedicated to reviewing and addressing many of 
these recommendations. 

 

2024-2025 Meetings: At least four committee meetings will be scheduled for the 
upcoming academic year, and we expect to have all new working 
groups in the 2024-2025 academic year.   


